
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/19/2015 10:14:49 AM
Subject: RE: Certificate of Need Review

Should I send this to Davis just as an update?
KV
 
From: Pisarik, Holly 

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 2:48 PM

To: Patel, Swati; Schimsa, Rebecca; Veldran, Katherine

Subject: FW: Certificate of Need Review
 
 
 
From: Bryan, Christopher [mailto:cbryan@ftc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 2:47 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Certificate of Need Review
 
I’ve attached a brief acknowledgment letter. We will be in touch.
 
-Chris
 
Christopher N. Bryan
Program Specialist, Office of Policy Planning
Federal Trade Commission
cbryan@ftc.gov – 202.326.2005
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